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I am opposed to making in-person voting on the date of an election the standard 

method for conducting an election. Mail voting ensures accessibility to the many 

Oregonians spread out throughout our great State. There are so many residents who 

live in remote areas who deserve their equal right to vote. In person voting reduces 

the accessibility and ultimately reduces voter participation.  


